
September 9, 2024  

  

Mr. William Watts   

President  

Las Brisas at Doral Community Association  

   

Dear Mr. Watts  

It is with regret that I need to inform you about my decision to resign from the Board of Las Brisas at 
Doral Community Association. My family commitments, age and present mental health have made 
it impossible to give the board the time it requires to be truly effective in my position. I have been 
proud to participate in the administration of our community for 24 years and it is time to look for 
young members to come aboard and give their contribution and energy for our improvement. I also 
thank you for giving me the chance to work with such a wonderful team.  

I wish you and Las Brisas at Doral Master Board continued improvement and successful 
administration.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Carlos J. Tirado  

Secretary  

 


